IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO
José V. Toledo Post Office & Courthouse Federal Building
300 Recinto Sur St, Suite 109
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00901

Amended Notice to Bar and Public

Re: CM/ECF System Shutdown

Please be advised that the CM/ECF system will be shutdown from Sunday,
January 14, 2007, at 6:00 p.m. until Tuesday, January 16, 2007, at 12:00 Noon for a
replacement of the existing network switches in the Jose V. Toledo Building. This upgrade
will provide our outdated network with newer technology and will bring it up to the existing
industry standards to improve our service.

The Clerk’s Office intake counter and drop box are available for paper filing in case

of an extreme emergency while the system is down on Tuesday, January 16, 2007.
Please contact Ms. Nydia Rivera at 787-977-6006 before filing.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 12" day of Japuary, 2007.
Aak
Ww-Méndez, Esq.
lerk of the Court
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